Agada 13f)

Milly Southworth

F+0 29/09/25

From:

Jamie P <tamarcleansw@gmail.com>

Sent:

22 September 2025 08:13

To:

Milly Southworth

Good morning,

I spoke with Phil on Friday with a proposal. I drive past Sparrow Park memorial daily and see it is in desperate need of professional cleaning.

I saw a Company cleaning it a few years ago and whilst it came up nice, they were using high pressure which will damage the memorial. Having served 23 years in the Armed Forces, I found this sacrilige for what is our Community memorial to remember our served military.

As we have a specialist low pressure steam cleaner, designed for heritage cleaning, I propose that we offer our services for free, and clean the whole area (outlined within the attached photo) including the walls prior to November ceremonies.

My proviso would be that we will clean this area as required and keep it maintained, if we can put a little 'maintained by Tamar Clean SW' sign.

I understand the Councils budget has to go a long way and as this area is the 'entrance' to Fore Street and looking dishevelled, and as a Military Town with lots of Veterans, I believe one good act of kindness will help Us to be proud of our area again and show our support for the Armed Forces.

If agreed, I will liaise further to fine tune the process.

I am also keen to work with the local Council to help clean up any other areas that will benefit the Community.

Kindest regards Jamie Tamar Clean SW 07572760141

https://www.tamarcleansw.co.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/tamarcleansw/

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure.

